
Medical Form/Physical 

As a preschool, we are required to submit a medical record for each child in our 

care including a vaccination record.  If your child has had their physical within the 

last year, you should be able to mail/fax this form to your physician to be filled 

out and picked up.  If it’s time for your child to HAVE a check-up, please schedule 

that now and take the medical form with you to the appointment.  If you are able 

to email your physician’s office, the form is available for download from our 

website at trinitywalden.com/Preschool-Forms. 

The form can be returned at any time- (Thank you to those returning parents who 

have already returned them!) but no later than October 30. 

Photography Policy 

During the course of the school, Trinity Preschool may want to use your child's photo on our 

hallway bulletin board displays, web page or facebook page, promotional materials, and/or 

PowerPoint presentations to the congregation of Trinity Lutheran Church.  If a photo is used, 

we will follow the guidelines below. 

 Your child's name will not be used with the photograph

 Photos will not be given to anyone or used in another manner without your permission.

Please complete the bottom of this letter and return it. 

I, ____________________________________, parent or guardian of 

_____________________________, have read and understand the guidelines for use of my 

child's photo.   I       DO        DO NOT give Trinity Lutheran Preschool permission to use my 

child's photo on their website, bulletin board displays, and PowerPoint presentations. 

Signature Date


